Selectmen's Meeting December 6, 1976

Eric Tenney and Ed Clarke present, Dick Schacht absent

Norman Cole met with the Selectmen and asked about his daughters property, The Selectmen determined that she was being charged for land owned by him. The Selectmen changed the card to correct the matter.

Mr. Cole also asked about replacing the wooden culvert on Reed Carr Road that was removed by the Road Agent when he was repairing a wash-out last spring.

The Selectmen listened to numerous complaints about tax bills and answered mail about the same.

The Selectmen will check with the Road Agent and see what he has to say.

The Bills were paid namely the school for November and December.